
	
  	
  

This Week in F2S 

Next week we will… 
• Be learning about pirates to reflect our sand 

and water topic 
• Making treasure maps and staining them in 

tea. 
• Develop imagination, communication and 

language through a variety of art and craft 
activities for our pirate role play areas. 

• Be introducing number bonds to 10. 
 
 

Top Tip! 
Continue to practise reading with your child at home with the weekly books. Regular 

practise leads to fantastic progress! 
 
 

 

 

  

Reminders and Notices 

Teacher Parent meetings will take 
place on Monday 10 April in your 
child’s class. Please be on time to 
avoid other parents missing their slot. 

School finishes next week at 12pm 
from Monday to Thursday. 

If you have any shoe boxes please 
send them to school so we can make 
treasure chests for a craft activity to 
support our learning for pirate week. 

Thursday will be a dress up day for 
Foundation 2. Please send your child 
to school dressed as a pirate! A stripey 
T-Shirt and shorts will be fine if you 
do not have a costume, we will be 
making props in school. 

This is our final week of Term 2. Have 
a relaxing and enjoyable week off. 
School will start back on Sunday 23 
April. 

A look back at the week…. 


